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18 January 2023 

 

Dear Families 

Business Studies Revision Sessions 

As the GCSE exam season approaches in just a few short months, the Business studies department is 
now offering extracurricular revision which will take place on Thursdays after School from 15:10 - 
16:00 as of the 26 of January 2023. 

Within this session we will focus on how to approach and structure GCSE written exam style 
questions including how to analyse text and data and how to incorporate this in an answer as well as 
the grading criteria. 

Further to this, we will continue to look at the various topics that each student can expect to find in 
the exam.  Any extra support or personal learning plan that may need to be devised to meet the 
needs of each individual can be discussed in these sessions also. 

Please encourage your child to attend these beneficial sessions and feel free to contact me by email 
should you have any questions, k.hornsby@stowhigh.com. 

Kind regards 

K Hornsby 
Business Studies 
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